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Hello Board Members~  

Spring is right around the corner and how thankful we all are for that! 
My staff & I am looking forward to Spring Break and having time with 

our families and some time for ourselves (and to sleep in a bit 
����)!  

 
Breakfast and lunch numbers have been a bit lower the last month or so 
with many students out sick. Many of my staff have been out sick as well, 
so we all look forward to days of sunshine and Vitamin D to cheer us up 
and healthy us up!  

 
Returning from Spring Break is about the time I start to look for classes to 
take in the summer months to fulfill my training hours requirements and 
earn more CEU’s. I always enjoy these classes since I learn more about 
child nutrition and I meet other Food Service Directors from around the 
state, and of course, have the opportunity to trade ideas and tips to bring 
home to improve the Food Service Department for the students!  

 
I hope you all enjoy some of our beautiful Michigan spring days!  

 
As always, thank you for the opportunity to serve my community as Food 
Service Director. 
   

Missy Kadluboski   


